
NOTICE! • NOTICE!
A MESSAGE FROM CENTRAL WELD COUNTY WATER DISTRICT:

NEW STATE AND FEDERAL LAWS REQUIRE CENTRAL WELD
COUNTY WATER DISTRICT TO INVENTORY ALL WATER SERVICE

LINES IN OUR SERVICE AREA. DRINKING WATER IS FREE FROM
LEAD WHEN IT LEAVES OUR WATER TREATMENT PLANT.

KNOWING YOUR SERVICE LINE MATERIAL IS VERY IMPORTANT
FOR YOUR HEALTH AND SAFETY!

WE ARE REQUIRED TO VERIFY A PERCENTAGE OF OUR
CUSTOMER’S SERVICE LINES WHICH MEANS WE ARE NOTIFYING

THE INDIVIDUALS RANDOMLY CHOSEN AND WILL BE MAKING
APPOINTMENTS TO COME ONSITE WITH OUR CONTRACTOR. OVER
THE NEXT FEW MONTHS, A CW REPRESENTATIVE WILL BE ONSITE

TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY AND THOSE RESULTS WILL BE MADE
AVAILABLE ON OUR WEBSITE AFTER COMPLETION OF THE ENTIRE

PROJECT IN LATE OCTOBER 2024.

CWCWD HAS RANDOMLY CHOSEN YOUR ADDRESS TO VERIFY
THE WATER SERVICE LINE. A CREW WILL BE ONSITE WITH

EQUIPMENT AND A SURVEY. YOUR COOPERATION IS
APPRECIATED.


